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The BACB Office Has Moved
The BACB office has moved to a new location. 
Correspondence should now be mailed to:

1929 Buford Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32308

We have arranged for mail forwarding, so if you 
mailed something to our previous address, we 
should still receive it.	

Examination Pass Rates Now Available from 
Universities
For a number of years, each graduate program with 
an Approved Course Sequence has been provided 
examination pass rates for its students. These data 
were provided as a feedback mechanism to training 
programs and were not permitted to be shared 
publicly. However, the BACB Board of Directors has 
recently revised the examination pass-rate release 
policy to permit the publication of pass-rate data 
for programs that had at least six students take an 
examination in the prior three years. Although not 
mandatory, these graduate programs may now share 
their examination pass rates in promotional and 
informational materials. 

Per Capita Certificants in the United States
The following analysis was provided to us by Richard 
B. Graff, Ph.D., BCBA-D of the New England Center 
for Children. The data, which are based on the 
most recent U.S. census (April, 2010), indicate 
that the largest per-capita concentrations of BACB 
certificants are located in the northeast, Florida, 
and California.

NOTICE - The information contained in BACB Newsletters may be outdated and should be independently verified via our website.
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